
 

 

Sept 22, 2025 

RE: Safe & Sweet Halloween newly created as, Lenora’s No Frills Pumpkin’s in the Park.  
To our energetic community groups,  

The Town of St. Paul, St. Paul Regional FCSS, Lakeland Family Resource Network and St Paul Fire 
Department have once again partnered to host a Halloween event for children and families of St. Paul and 
area and we are excited to share that Lenora’s No Frills Pumpkin's in the Park  will be happening 
on Halloween evening, October 31, from 7:00–8:00 p.m. at Lagasse Park (east end by the gazebo) . This 
family-friendly event will feature a glowing pumpkin-lit pathway, trick-or-treat stations, a photo booth, a 
pumpkin carving contest, and more including a movie at Elite Theatre!  

As our community needs change our programming changes right along with it. Our goal is to bring the 
community together for “a glowing night of pumpkins, treats, and community fun!”  We anticipate a 
wonderful turnout of families and children of all ages, and we’d love for you to be part of this special 1st 
annual event.  

To make our Pumpkin Pathway  truly magical, we need LOTS of carved pumpkins  — and we’d love your 
help!  Thanks to the generous support of Lenora’s No Frills , pumpkins will be provided at no cost  to groups 
who sign up to participate.  

Here’s how your group, team, or business can get involved while building connections and strengthening 
teamwork:  

1. Register your group, team or business  – Call FCSS @ 780-645-5311 to let us know how many 
pumpkins you’d like to reserve, and we’ll arrange a pickup time with you. (we have 200 to assign)  

2. Gather your group, team or business  – Arrange a time and location for your group to gather, 
connect can carve your pumpkins. (Note: please carve off the bottom instead of the traditional 
top for proper light up, otherwise your pumpkin will be upside down).  

3. Drop off completed pumpkins  – Return your carved pumpkins to us at Legasse Park on Oct 31st 
between 1pm and 5pm so they can light up the pathway.  

4. Attend the event  – Come see the glowing trail that you helped bring life for the whole community to 
enjoy. Stay, connect and enjoy the Halloween spirit. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to support families in our community. Together, we can 
make Lenora’s No Frills 1 st Annual Pumpkins in the Park  an event to remember!  

With appreciation,  

 

Brenda Billo  
FCSS Director  
780-645-5311  
bbillo@town.stpaul.ab.ca   


